
Announcements 12/15/22

Good morning! Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● For Students taking semester exams, please remember that you will not be
allowed to be checked out during the test period. Those with signed forms will
be allowed to leave after the class period is over.

● Students are not allowed to leave campus after testing and then return to
campus.  To be clear, if you leave campus as a car rider or walker after testing,
you cannot come back to school, not even to ride the bus home.

● Teachers - Please remember that Friday morning at 8:00 is the deadline to submit
entries for the Self-Care Selfie Scavenger Hunt.

Thought of the day:
“Follow your passion. It will lead you to your purpose.”

Have a Thankful Thursday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


